



STAR KIDS DLC
ENTRANCE EXAMINATION
READING 2

NAME: _____

DATE: _____

SCORE: _____

PREVIOUS SCHOOL/LEVEL: _____

COMMENTS: _____

I. Write S if the underlined letter in the paired words have the same sound and write N if they do not.

- | | | |
|---------------------------|---|--------------------|
| _____ 1. pe <u>a</u> cock | - | fe <u>a</u> thers |
| _____ 2. fri <u>e</u> nds | - | di <u>e</u> d |
| _____ 3. mon <u>u</u> key | - | an <u>i</u> mals |
| _____ 4. h <u>e</u> ad | - | be <u>a</u> utiful |
| _____ 5. b <u>i</u> rd | - | <u>e</u> arly |
| _____ 6. t <u>a</u> il | - | said |
| _____ 7. gr <u>o</u> und | - | <u>o</u> t |

II. What two words make-up these compound words? Write them on the blanks. The first one is done for you. (2 pts. eat item.)

- | | | | | |
|---------------|---|--------------|---|------------|
| 1. everyone | = | <u>every</u> | + | <u>one</u> |
| 2. everything | = | _____ | + | _____ |
| 3. something | = | _____ | + | _____ |
| 4. peacock | = | _____ | + | _____ |
| 5. peahen | = | _____ | + | _____ |
| 6. someday | = | _____ | + | _____ |

II. Synonyms. Identify the synonyms of each underlined word. Click the box of the correct answer.

1. When Sylvia opened the door, she saw an incredibly huge man standing there.

large

tiny

noisy

2. The party was very noisy because everyone was trying to talk over the music.

fun

quiet

loud

3. Pls. close the door.

bang

shut

open

4. Mrs. Haverson always kept her house tidy, with everything in its place.

clean

unclean

ready

5. She loves to see beautiful flowers.

clean

pretty

ugly

III. Antonyms. Identify the antonym for each underlined word. Write your answer on the blank. The first one is done for you.

 narrow 1. The street is so wide.

 2. My father is tall.

_____ 3. The class is noisy.

_____ 4. Don't walk on the wet floor.

_____ 5. The stone is rough.

IV. Predicting Outcomes. Predict what is going to happen next in each picture. Shade the dot of your answer.



1. Bert is in the bedroom.

What is he going to do next?

He will sleep.

He will play.

He will eat.



2. John is walking and there is a banana peeling on the floor. What is going to happen?

He is going to be happy.

He is going to slip.

He is going to play.



3. Robert is in the beach. What is he going to do?

He is going to dance.

He is going to sing.

He is going to swim.



4. Mark studied hard in Math. What is his score going to be?

He will have a high grade.

He will have a failing grade.

He will fall asleep.

V. Noting Details. A. Read the story. Answer the questions that follow. Shade the dot of your answer.



The Bees

The bees live in a big family. There are many bees in the family. We cannot count them. The bee family is called a swarm. The swarm lives in the hive. The hive hangs on a tree. Each swarm has a mother bee. She is called the queen bee. She is the mother of all the bees in the swarm. There are two kinds of bees. The busy bees are called workers. The lazy bees are called drones. The workers do not like the drones. They sting the lazy drones. The workers gather nectar from flowers. They put the nectar in the hive. The bees make the nectar into honey. Honey is sweet. It is the food of the young bees.

1. How many bees are there in the family?

few bees

100 bees

cannot be counted

2. What is the bee family called?

hive

swarm

workers

3. Who is the mother of all bees?

worker

drone

queen bee

4. What are the busy bee called?

drones

workers

queen bee

5. What do workers gather?

water

seeds

nectar

B. Read the Story. Answer the questions that follow. Write your answer on the blank.



There Is Something Beautiful in Us

Once upon a time, there lived two friends. One was a monkey and the other one was a peacock. The monkey envied the peacock because he was very beautiful.

One day, while there we walking in the forest, the monkey looked at the peacock and said, "Peacock, how come you're so

beautiful? I think you have everything. You've got slender feet, beautiful tail feathers that opens up like a fan and a beautiful comb on your head. "

The boastful peacock answered, "Well that's what I really am. Many animals here in the forest envy me. Every my wife the peahen envies me. She is not as good looking as I am. She does not have pretty tail feathers."

The monkey became sadder and pitied himself for being ugly. Then suddenly, a little bird saw him and said, "Monkey why are you sad?" she asked.

It's how I look that makes me sad," he answered. It seems that peacock has everything," he said.

One early morning, while the monkey and the peacock were walking, some wild animals came to attack them. The two friends were so scared. The monkey climbed a tall tree while the peacock was left on the ground.

The monkey saw how the animals attacked the peacock until he died. The monkey found out at the end that he had something which the peacock did not have. He was happy that could climb trees. "This is one gif I have that is very beautiful," he said.

1. Who envied the peacock? _____

2. How do you describe the peacock? _____

3. Why was the monkey sad? _____

4. Who came and attacked the monkey and the peacock?

5. What happened to the peacock? _____
